
Board Nominations 2024: 

Members in good standing may cast their vote for new Board Members by emailing 

walhallashores@gmail.com, submitting this form by mail with annual dues, or at the beginning of the 

Annual Meeting on May 4th. One vote per lot. 

Board members with ending terms in 2024: Jessica Hettiger, Paul Koperski, and Roger Hoogewind, and 

all three have agreed to stay on the board for another 3-year term. 

Please vote for three Board members by circling your choices. Nominations can also be made through 

write-in below. Please print clearly.  

Member Voting:   _________________________________Lots Owned: ___________________ 

• Jessica Hettiger    

• Paul Koperski 

• Roger Hoogewind 

2024 – 2027 Nomination: ______________________________ 

2024 – 2027 Nomination: ______________________________ 

2024 – 2027 Nomination: ______________________________ 

NOTE: To the general membership: We have not had any recent new volunteers to serve on the board – 

and it’s getting more difficult to manage for the existing board members. We ask you all to highly 

consider serving and keep Walhalla Shores in existence.  Remember: no board, no association. 

 


